Street closures Thursday for Baytown
Christmas Parade

The annual Baytown Christmas Parade is scheduled to begin at 6:30 p.m. Thursday,
Dec. 3, 2015. The parade will be preceded by the Christmas tree lighting at 6 p.m.
Road closures will begin at 5 p.m. and will affect access to parking on campus.

The easiest way to reach the campus will be from its south side, via either Pruett Street
or Lee Drive; Texas Avenue will be closed. Gulf Street will be open, so you can travel
westward down Gulf Street to reach the parking lots on the east side of campus. When
leaving campus Thursday night, you will need to leave in the same direction. The gate
on the back side of campus will be open between lots 5 and 6, in order to help with
traffic flow.

Parking lot 13 along Texas Avenue will be closed at 4:30 p.m. to prevent vehicles from
being unable to leave the lot when Texas Avenue is closed.

Do not attempt to reach campus from nearby streets north of Texas Avenue. These
streets will be blocked.



